
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Good Luck Kilbeggan 

Shamrocks in the  

Junior final  

Well done to first class Ms Wade 

and Ms McLoughlin for designing 

the winning best dressed window 

(on left)  

 

             

 

Keep in touch with Scoil an Chlochair 
 Please check out our website at www.kilbeggannational.com for our school policies, BOM information and latest 

news. Our Newsletters are also available in full colour on the website. Email the school 

office@kilbeggannationalschool.com or phone 057 9333558 

Deireadh Fomhair 2018 

The AGM of Scoil an Chlochair Parent Association will take place on Tuesday 23rd  

October at 8pm in the school GP Room. We ask all parents/guardians to consider 

becoming involved in our Parent Association and in this way become involved in your 

child’s education. The AGM is a good opportunity to hear about what is happening in 

school and be involved in planning for the future. Please join us. 

 

October  2018 

 

Scoil an Chlochair Fun Run  

A sponsored run in aid of our school will take place on Thursday 25th  

October. Please check our website for more details. 

 

Halloween – don’t forget to dress up on Friday 26th October for our 

Halloween Parade and Party  

 

http://www.kilbeggannational.com/
mailto:office@kilbeggannationalschool.com

